Dear HSHMC Families,

We wish you and your family a happy and healthy new year. We appreciate your commitment to our school and value your partnership in the education of your children.

Our New Year's resolution for 2015 is that this becomes the year our school/home partnership grows into something that is powerful and has unlimited possibilities. We are asking each of you to develop that partnership with us. Come to school, be present, share your ideas, and learn with us. Together we will make the Best School in the Universe better.

To kick this off, we are initiating three Parent Academies. We know you will find at least one that is of interest to you. We are also extending an invitation to all of you to come to a Parent Auxiliary meeting. This is your opportunity to help us plan our home/school partnership.

### Thursday, January 15 at 5:30 pm

## Parent Auxiliary Meeting - Planning our Home/School Partnership

(Snacks and Childcare Provided)

#### Tuesday, February 24 at 6:00 pm

# Family Academy: "The Teenage Brain"

Why do they make the decisions they do? Learn how we can best support their brain development as they become the people we want them to be.

(Dinner and Childcare Provided)

#### Thursday, March 19 at 6:00 pm

#### Family Academy: "Family Math Night and More"

Join us for a fun-filled evening of math games and more. Learn about the new Common Core standards that will be tested starting this spring. (Dinner and Childcare Provided)

## Tuesday, April 14 at 6:00 pm

## Family Academy: "College Knowledge"

(Dinner and Childcare Provided)

For planning purposes, we ask that you visit our website at <a href="www.hshmc.org">www.hshmc.org</a> to RSVP for the Academies you plan to attend. Translation will be provided for all events. If you have any other special needs, please contact us at 619-528-9070.

We look forward to seeing you soon. Until then,

From Our HSHMC Family to Yours, Sheri Johnson, Principal